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5 GREEN CIRCULAR IMPROVEMENTS (AN25-2005) 
 
Reference is made to Article IV of the minute of meeting of this Committee on 15 March 2004 which 
approved Report No 132-2004.  The report recommended that for 2004/2005, £11,000 of the Scottish 
Executive Consent for Cycling, Walking and Safer Streets (CWSS) should be allocated to the Leisure 
and Arts Department to bring the Green Circular up to standard. 
 
A recent audit of the Green Circular carried out by the Countryside Ranger Service has highlighted the 
need to improve signage on this route.  An offer of £1,000 has been received to provide and install the 
appropriate signs from a specialist manufacturer of signs for the recreational use of paths.  The 
Committee is asked to approve the offer from Scotways (The Scottish Rights of Way Society), 
Edinburgh. 
 
The expenditure of the remaining £10,000 will be subject to a Committee report. 
 
 


